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Free Housing Disclaimer for Apartment Shelter Project

I acknowledge that any shelter dwelling in which my family resides in during our participation in the Apartment Shelter Project of Family Promise of Greater Indianapolis, Inc. (“FPGI”) is provided for free.  Neither FPGI nor the owner or manager of the residential unit may ask my family for any payment or service in exchange for providing the shelter dwelling while we participate in the program.

By residing in this shelter dwelling for free, I acknowledge that the members of my family are not tenants, and FPGI, the property owner, and the property manager are not landlords.  Therefore, should FPGI request that one, some, or all members of my family vacate the residence, I am not due a formal eviction process.  Instead, I understand that my family’s residence in the dwelling is subject to the Termination Policy of Family Promise of Greater Indianapolis, Inc., a copy of which has been provided to me and acknowledged separately.


Name:_______________________________________________

Signed:________________________________________________

Date:__________________________________________________
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